
 
 
 
 
 
         

 January, February, March 2024 
“Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly 
above all that we ask or think, according to the power 

that worketh in us.”  Ephesians 3:20 
 
Dear Prayer Warriors and Faithful Supporters,  
 
Helping Hands Ministry  
Before leaving on furlough in December, I had the privilege of 
being part of our Helping Hands ministry at Dora Nginza 
Hospital. It is a highlight of the Holiday Season, when we get to 
go in to the Neonatal Unit and sing Christmas Carols to the staff and mamas. Several of our church 
people joined us as we sang carols, shared gifts with the mamas, and shared the Gospel.  
Solid Rock Baptist Church  

Our church family continues to grow and the Lord continues to work. 
In January, we had our first baptism. We desperately need to move into 
a bigger facility. Unfortunately, the church building projects are at a 
standstill due to government “red tape”. Please pray with us that the 
hearts of these officials are softened, and we are able move forward to 
complete our new church building SOON. Friday Night Youth 
continues in full force and it has grown every week and now is running 
over 50 children from ages 5-18.  
Medical Ministries 

HUGE PRAISE!!!! I have passed my nursing exam in South Africa. I have just a little bit more 
paperwork in order to receive my actual certificate, but I hope that upon my return to South Africa I 
will be fully licensed to practice as a registered nurse. Please continue to pray for the quick 

completion of this process. Thank you for your faithful prayers over the years, God has answered.  
Furlough  
I arrived in the United States on December 23 and spent several weeks with family. The Lord has 
already greatly blessed me through many of my supporting churches and also through several new 
churches. Please continue to pray for me as I have meetings scheduled for the next several months. 
I came with the need to raise an additional $1300 per month in support. Currently I still need to 
raise approximately $1100. I will be in at least 18 new churches over the next several months, as well 
as several supporting churches. If you have a desire for me to come and give an update or share my 
ministry please contact me at h.bennett@dbmi.org or 814-203-8083.  

In Christ, 

       Hannah Bennett 
 

Church group at Dora 
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